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St. John's International Airport advises of work being completed on 
Apron I from May 1-July 31, 2025. This work will be completed in 
phases, and the scope of the project includes asphalt rehabilitation 
and correcting gradient issues in the areas of Gates 9-12, inset light 
replacements, and drainage improvements. 

This project will have no impact on commercial operations and 
access will be maintained for Fixed Base Operators. 

A diagram indicating the phases is below.

OVERALL AREA

WORK ZONE 2 APPROX. JUNE 18- JULY 31

WORK ZONE 1 APPROX. MAY 1 – JUNE 18

WORK ZONE 3 POST JULY 31


